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James Bartlett, Director Safety and Security Services

THROUGH:  Mignon R. Anthony, Chief Operating Officer

TO:

TOPIC:

Gregory C. Hutchings, Jr., Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools

The Honorable Cindy Anderson, Chair, and
Members of the Alexandria City School Board

Update on the Status of ACPS Violent Intruder Training

SUMMARY: ACPS continues the process of conducting Violent Intruder Training for teachers
and staff.

BACKGROUND: Training consists of an online course and practical exercises.

Approximately 82% of ACPS teachers and staff have completed online training.
Approximately 76% of ACPS teachers and staff have completed practical exercise
training.

16 schools (~ 1,866 personnel) have completed teacher/staff practical exercise training
(of 20 campuses).

Mount Vernon (April 22) is scheduled to complete teacher/staff practical exercise
training (~ 121 personnel).

Jefferson-Houston, Patrick Henry and TC Williams Minnie Howard practical exercises to
be scheduled before years end (~ 278 personnel).

2019-2020 goal is to start new school year with 100% of teachers and staff trained
(includes new teachers).

RECOMMENDATION: The Superintendent recommends the School Board review and provide
any questions for further follow up.

IMPACT: All ACPS schools and offices.

ATTACHMENTS: Status Report

CONTACT: James Bartlett, Director Safety and Security Services, 703-619-8295.



